Ethos Committee NEWSLETTER 2024/2025

SPRING Term Two —
Our new Behaviour & Relationships Policy

Our Ethos Committee met this week to discuss the school’s new Behaviour and Relationships
Policy. We met with Father Jeremy and Mrs Walker to discuss The Wardley Way and what our
expectations are as a school.

We focused on the 5 values and how we would explain these as a school. We decided on the
following wording:

Value The expectation of our ‘Wardley Way’

Respect We respect ourselves, others and the environment

Friendship We are supportive, kind and friendly to others

Trust We have trust in ourselves and others

Courage We have the courage to stand up for what we think is right
and to keep on going when we face challenge.

Perseverance We show perseverance in our learning, even when it is
challenging.

We also discussed what we could do help everyone in our school to follow our Wardley Way.
These were our ideas:

Senior Pupil shout outs to those they have seen following the WW, more marbles in our treat
jar when everyone has shown values of the WW, more PSHE lessons about it, Well-being days
linked to it, each Ethos Committee member is an advocate of one value, posters around school
to promote the WW, gold stars for bookmarks for those who show the values all day, promote
our Bible quotes linked to each value and playground games that promote perseverance.

We decided that we would like to host a poster competition to promote the values of the
Wardley Way and the winning entries would be laminated and displayed around school. They
would also receive a certificate for their design. We look forward to explaining this to the
whole school in our next collective worship and we cannot wait to see the poster entries as we
know they will be wonderful.
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